
4035 S. Riverpoint Parkway
Phoenix , AZ 85040

July 16, 2024

Dashun K. Henderson
7147 S Rockwell St
Chicago, IL 60629

Dear Dashun,

It is my great pleasure to congratulate you on your exceptional academic achievement for the first half of calendar
year 2024, and to inform you that you have earned a place on the College of Social and Behavioral Sciences
Dean's List.

Dean's List recognition is a remarkable accomplishment. Students must complete a minimum number of credits
and earn a GPA of at least 3.50 during a six-month period.

At University of Phoenix we are proud of our entire student body of dedicated and driven working adults, especially
students like you who demonstrate the grit and determination to not only succeed, but to excel in your pursuit of
academic and professional goals.

We look forward to recognizing your achievements throughout your program, including the possibility for being
recognized on your diploma and official transcript as graduating with honors at the end of your program-a
distinction for graduates of our associate and bachelor's degree programs with a final program GPA of 3.70 or
higher. In the meantime, your current GPA may qualify you to join an honor, academic, or professional society. I
encourage you to visit the website below for more information about the student organizations that are recognized
by the University, and to determine whether you qualify.

https://www.phoenix.edu/students/recognized-student-organizations.html

On behalf of Christina Neider, Dean of the College of Social and Behavioral Sciences, I want to commend you
for your outstanding accomplishment, and to wish you continued success in your studies.

Sincerely,

Dr. John Woods
Provost, University of Phoenix


